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Extension of the Enterprise Taxi Licence Program 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare an amendment to Bylaw No. 9651, the 
Vehicles for Hire Bylaw, to extend the term of Enterprise Taxi Licenses to June 28, 
2024. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on March 7, 
2023, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
March 7, 2023 report of the General Manager, Community Services. 


